
 

Kaisun co-organized  

“Send-Off Ceremony for Hong Kong Women’s Kabaddi Team to 

International Inter-City Kabaddi Championship & Demonstration Game”  

 

 

Hong Kong Women's Team flied to Johor Bahru in Malaysia on 21 June 2018 to 

participate in the 8th International Inter-city Kabaddi Championship. Participating 

teams include City Teams from Malaysia, New Zealand, England, India and Taiwan. The 

top three will prepare for the 2022 Hangzhou Asian Games. 

 

On 18 June 2018, a 

demonstration game 

was held between 

Hong Kong Women's 

Team and 

Multicultural Men's 

Team. Women's Team 

won the game by 

47:30. 

 

 



 

Mr. Joseph Chan, Kaisun’s  

Chairman, awarded the 

trophy to the winning 

team, and  wish the 

Hong Kong team the best 

in the international 

competition.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

By co-organizing the event, 

Kaisun contributed to promote 

racial harmony and 

multiculturalism through 

supporting kabaddi in Hong 

Kong. 

 

 

 


